
 

Newsletter dated 14th February 2023 
 

 
Hi All, 
 
Well, they say that lightening never strikes twice but clearly the same cannot be said for fog, which 
returned with a vengeance and caused us to cancel Tuesday’s competition. It was a beautiful day from 
about 1pm but never mind the coffee was good. 
 
Next week is a reverse Waltzing Matilda competition, which is a sign up. I believe we are short of a 
couple of players so if you can play, please let myself or Sheila Stewart know, and we can add you to the 
list. 
 
By the way, next Tuesday is pancake day and I have arranged with the chef to have free pancakes 
available from 2ish. When your group is in, just let Vicki know so they can be brought out. Of course, if 
the fog comes back, we will no doubt be having coffee and pancakes at 11am. 
 
Finally and particularly for the newer ladies, may I draw your attention to the Club V1 app which gives 
lots of useful ‘live’  info about the state of the course, members names and handicaps; and amounts on 
your bar card, to name but a few of its uses. 
   
If you are happy to do so, adding a phone number and/or email to your personal details on the app, 
allows club members to contact each other to arrange games etc. And you will find contact details for 
myself or Sheila on there, if you would like to play next Tuesday and need to contact one of us. 
 
I would also draw your attention to the Documents icon on the Club V1 App ‘Dashboard’.  Under ‘Ladies 
Section’ within that icon, you will find a copy of our section’s handbook, a list of competitions for the 
next couple of months and the latest couple of Newsletters. 
 
Also, a reminder that we now have a couple of WhatsApp groups for social golf.  Firstly, the 9.15am 
Thursday Roll-up which has proved very popular since it was introduced last year.  As this group had 
proved so successful as a point of contact, we have set up another WhatsApp Group called Weekend 
Social Golf to help our Ladies find social playing partners at weekends.  If you would like to be added to 
either of these groups, please contact Carol Campbell. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Linda 
 


